
 
 

Dear Chief Kai Liu 
 

We are writing to congratulate you on the article that appeared in 

Cobourg Internet on April 3, 2017.  

https://www.cobourginternet.com/cobourg-news/news-2017/1120-

police-partner-with-cornerstone  

In the article, John Draper states, “Cobourg Police are the first in 

Ontario to partner with Cornerstone to help make sure that victims get 

the support they need. They are one of only 5 services in the Province 

who expressed openness to having a program like this in place”. 

With increasingly diverse policing duties and demands, ‘tiered’ policing 
initiatives containing these types of employee solutions should result in 

improved services with significant cost savings.  This is a very positive 
step for all of us Cobourg residents. 

 
Thank you for your efforts and keep up the good work! 

 
Sincerely 

 
Lydia Smith 

President, Cobourg Taxpayers Association 
 

c.c.   Faye Gillingham fgillingham@cobourg.ca with a request to 

forward it to all Cobourg Police Services Board Members.) 
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